
TOWN OF THORSBY SEEKING NEW PLANNING & 
ZONING COMMISSION BOARD MEMBERS 

 
The Town of Thorsby is now actively looking for volunteers who would like to serve on the 

Planning & Zoning Commission Board. The Board presently needs several new members to 

replace persons whose term has ended. The board is a nine member panel consisting of the 

mayor or a mayor designee, an administrative appointee by the mayor, and one council 

member. The other six members are picked “at large” from within the town. Requirements for 

the “at large” board positions are that you are a town resident of voting age and have an 

interest in the character and composition of the town and are available to meet once per 

month. Meetings are generally held at night on the first Tuesday of each month. If you have an 

interest, please contact Mayor Hight or Thorsby Zoning & Planning Clerk Julie Adams. 

 

 


